
 

 

 

Approval of the Group’s consolidated financial statements as at 31 December 2018 

 

Rome, 20 June 2019 

The Board of Directors of Agenzia nazionale per l’attrazione degli investimenti e lo sviluppo d’impresa S.p.A. 

– Invitalia S.p.A. (the “Company” or “Invitalia”), today, unanimously approved the consolidated financial 

statements of the Group as at 31 December 2018. 

The Invitalia Group, which has closed the 2018 financial year with a positive result amounting to Euro 

7,881,000, shows an improvement compared to the previous financial year. 

The separate financial statements of the Company as at 31 December 2018 are still subject to the approval 

of the Shareholders’ Meeting convened on 29 June 2019 and, in second call, on 22 July 2019. 

The consolidated financial statements of Invitalia Group as at 31 December 2018 will be available at the 

Company’s registered office, on the website www.invitalia.it, Investor Relations section, and filed with the 

authorized storage system "1INFO" (www.1info.it). 
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